
 

 

 

F4 Competitor Advisory Memo 
 

№:            CAMF4-2021-022 
Date:   October 14, 2021 
Subject: USGP Virtual Drivers & Team Meeting 
 
Due to the United States Grand Prix COVID protocols and restrictions, the drivers and team meeting will be held 
virtually on Zoom, Friday, October 22 at 9:15 a.m.  
 
As a reminder, attendance is mandatory. All drivers and a crew chief from each team are required to log on, and 
attendance will be taken. We will have a few special guests attending the meeting, so it’s important to be 
prompt.  
 
Click here to access the meeting. 
 
Any driver who is late or misses a meeting will be assessed a $250.00 fine and referred to the Stewards. Any 
team that is not represented at the meeting will be referred to the Stewards. Any changes or additional details 
will be provided via WhatsApp Thursday of the event.  
 

https://scca.zoom.us/j/85825934514?pwd=Q01FdjM4Ukg2MXkyS1MwNi9QNS9hQT09&from=addon

